
After talking with Charlie, he wanted more continuity of roads. This will give us the ability to get 
three more lots than the currently on the existing plan. I have reached out to James at Great 
Basin engineering and getting the plans changed, we wanted to make sure we are all on the 
same page with this engineering. Here is what we talked about in the last meeting.  I sat down 
with James and got it sketched but we wanted to make sure this is what was discussed for the 
continuity of roads.  


